

Colonel Andrew Rogers
Head Army International Branch
Army Staff
Level 5, Zone M
Ministry of Defence
Horse Guards Avenue
Whitehall
London, SW1A 2HB

04.06.2024 no KV-3.5-1/24/ 11758

Dear Colonel Rogers,

Thank you for your kind hospitality during this year's UK – Baltic States Army Staff Talks in London on 29-30 May. It was also a great pleasure to visit the Royal Church of Westminster Abbey, the Ministry of Defence and the Cavalry and Guards Club.

The staff talks provided a firm forum for updating each country on the developments in our Armies as well as for discussing developments and cooperation bilaterally.

Everything was well arranged and ran very smoothly. Please kindly pass on my sincere thanks to your team and particularly to Major Ian Cullen for organising the staff talks so well.

Thank you once again for your hospitality and a set of constructive staff talks.

Yours sincerely,

Janno Märk Colonel

Deputy Chief of Staff, Operations

**Estonian Division**